
CONSOLIDATED HCI ANNOUNCES STOCK OPTION GRANTS 

VAUGHAN, ONTARIO – October 22, 2020 /CNW – Consolidated HCI Holdings Corporation (the 
“Company” or “Consolidated HCI”) (NEX:CXA.H) announces that it has granted stock options 
for a total of 2,057,586 class B shares of the Company to certain directors and officers of the 
Company. These stock options are exercisable at $0.13 per stock option and will expire on 
October 22, 2025. These stock options vest and become exercisable immediately upon the grant 
date. 

Following the grant of stock options, the Company has a total of 2,057,586 stock options 
outstanding, representing 9.99% of the outstanding class B shares of the Company. The stock 
option grant is subject to NEX approval.   

About Consolidated HCI 

Consolidated HCI is an Ontario-based company that trades on the NEX board under the symbol 
“CXA.H”. 

For further information, please contact:  

Bradley Morris – Chief Executive Officer 
Phone: 289-242-2124 
Email: upboundcapital@gmail.com


